
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Town Committee on Squibnocket 
FR:  Board of Assessors 
DT:  July 22, 2014 
RE:  Squibnocket  
 
 
We strongly support continued access for the homeowners at Squibnocket because it is 
a town approved subdivision. A safe durable and modest roadway, (not comprised of 
two lanes) is necessary.  We think it would be wise to separate the beach parking lot 
from the Squibnocket resident’s access road.  The board supports investigating the 
possibility of obtaining the Peter Weldon lot to be utilized as beach parking.  The board 
is in favor of obtaining more beach on either side of what is currently leased and is 
strongly in favor of removing the current stone revetment. Special care should be given 
to removing what is still remaining of the former wooden bulkhead and the large stones 
that were part of the former bulkhead.  (Currently in water and an impediment to safe 
swimming)  We’d also like to investigate the restoration of the old herring run and 
support the possibility of the flushing of sea water into Squibnocket pond for the 
potential revitalization of fisheries.   


